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NORTH PARK RV CAMPGROUND TO OPEN SOON 
 

RV camping will soon be available in North Park, opening Memorial Day 
Weekend 2016. The park will contain 8 improved RV sites with 50-AMP 
service, water and fire ring. Sites are first come first serve and are $25 
per night. This would be a great opportunity for any Amery residents 
who are looking for alternatives to host family and friends! 
 
More information, about the North Park RV Campground can be found at 
amerywi.gov  or by calling (715) 268-7486.  

Landfill Opens, 1st and 3rd Sat. 9AM-12PM 
Utility Bill Due 
Memorial Day, City Offices Closed 
Independence Day, City Offices Closed 
Elections 
Recycling Day 
DMV Open at 950 Eldon Avenue 
Council Meeting at  5PM 
 
 

 
AMERY HOUSING STUDY  
 

The Amery Economic Development Corporation and the City of Amery 
are working together to complete a housing needs assessment of the 
community. Your help is essential to this study and the city requests 
that you fill out the attached household survey.  
 
All fully completed surveys returned by May 20th will be entered into a 
drawing for an $100 gift certificate to Dickõs Fresh Market. Surveys re-
turned by May 27th will be entered for a $50 gift certificate; while sur-
veys returned by June 3rd will be in a drawing for a $25 certificate.  
 

Please be assured that all personal information will be strictly confiden-
tial and no identifying information will be published or given to a third 
party.  
 

You may return your survey with your city utility bill via mail, in-person, 
or at the drop box at city hall. Alternatively you may complete the sur-
vey online at amerywi.gov .  


